
 
 

 
 

WRIGHT-HENNEPIN OFFERS HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS 
OPPORTUNITY FOR FREE TRIP TO WASHINGTON, D.C. 

 
Rockford, Minn. (February 1, 2023) — Wright-Hennepin Cooperative Electric Association 

(WH) is looking for one high school junior to sponsor for a free trip to Washington, D.C. this summer.  

The Youth Tour is an annual outing sponsored by the National Rural Electric Cooperative 

Association (NRECA), bringing together over 1,500 high school students from across the country for a 

week-long trip to D.C. Students meet with lawmakers on Capitol Hill, learn first-hand about how the 

government works, and how to make their voices heard as citizens and electric cooperative members. 

They also learn about the history of electric cooperatives and visit popular tourist attractions. Since the 

program began in the 1950s, over 50,000 high school students have participated, according to NRECA’s 

website. This year’s Youth Tour runs June 13-18.  

“My favorite part of the trip was all the reflection after sightseeing or new learning,” said 

Bethany Yu, WH’s 2022 Youth Tour attendee. “After we visited historic sites and monuments, we had 

some down time on the bus or at the hotel to talk with others about how the day went, [and] what we 

learned. Hearing the perspective on what we did from a variety of different types of people was cool and I 

definitely gained some new perspective on this trip. I had a lot of fun sightseeing and doing activities, but 

the reflection piece was really my favorite part.” 

The Youth Tour application and more information can be found at https://bit.ly/WH-Youth-Tour. 

Applicants’ parents or guardians must be WH members. Applications must be postmarked by March 3. 

“The Youth Tour is an amazing opportunity to learn new things, grow as a person, and create 

future change. There is so much opportunity for learning,” Yu said. 

Wright-Hennepin Cooperative Electric Association is a member-owned, not-for-profit electric 

utility that provides power to rural Wright County and western Hennepin County. The cooperative has 

been a corporate citizen to the area since 1937 and currently serves more than 58,000 electric accounts. It 

is headquartered in Rockford, Minn. 
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2022 Youth Tour attendees listen to lawmakers on Capitol Hill. 

 

Bethany Yu, second from left, and other Youth Tour attendees enjoy a Washington Nationals baseball 
game during the 2022 Youth Tour.  


